[image: ]		ECAA AGM 2021
		February 20th 
Online meeting



AGM time again, and this year really has been an interesting year, but not for the reasons we all hope. A lack of archery has not meant a lack of work behind the scenes, and as always my thanks go to those who have supported me, and the committee, and those who have replied to my emails.
There have been a few changes of personnel throughout the year, and these details have been circulated. They are also available on the website. Please do keep me up to date with changes in contact details. There has been less in the way of communication, with less to pass on, but if you find you are not getting any county information, please check with your club secretary. 
There have not been a great number of tournaments this year, but we are hoping that the county shoots will go ahead this year. If your club does manage to organise a shoot this year please send me the entry form and I will distribute as much as possible.  
County meetings have not taken place this year, and we are very much looking forward to being able to meet again in the new year. 
As always, please get in touch if you have any questions, or if we can be of any help.
I usually end with thank you for a great year, but this is not exactly the case this year, so I will say thank you for sticking with us, and we all look forward to a much better year in 2021.


Deb Horn
Honorary Secretary
ECAA
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